	Minute of Meeting of Colintraive and Glendaruel Development Trust Board Monday 11th June 2012; 18.00; Colintraive Hall

	Present:
	Charles Dixon-Spain (CDS); John Sutton (JS); Sandra Wilson (SW); Alex McNaughton (AMcN); Jim McLuckie (JMcL); Danuta Steedman (DS)
	

	In attendance:
	Rhona Sutherland (RS); Sara McLean (SM)
	

	Apologies:
	Sadie Dixon-Spain (SDS); John McEwan (JMcE); Donald Walker (DW)
	

	Previous minutes:
	Minute of the May meeting was proposed by AMcN and seconded by JS. 
	

	Matters Arising:
	Accounts
Current balance was £5909. Electronic payments were authorised by CDS and JS. JS would take on a fuller treasurer’s workload as more projects start (Warmer Colglen; Cowal Way etc). Details of CW’s financial management to be discussed at future meeting to ensure compliance with DT regulations. 
	

	
	Colintraive Path/Shop/ Parking 
The SG had met to discuss the draft business plan and had reported back to the DT with some suggestions. The business plan would be amended to incorporate some of these. The community would be consulted regarding the model for operating the proposed venture at the AGM. Given the low probability of securing Coastal Communities funding for purchase of the entire shop building, the board voted on whether or not to pursue funding for the shop premises only; this was supported. RS would discuss this with the current owner.
Bute Estates had indicated that they had no objections to the proposed footpath but the land is part of a tenanted farm. CDS wished to determine the farmer’s opinion. Bute Estates would need to know contractor details. The possibility of using Bute Conservation Volunteers; they would charge for materials plus £100/day. AMcN and RS would walk the proposed route and reply to Bute Estates.
	RS

RS/ AMcN

	
	 Windfarm

JMcL and CDS to meet with Banks in June.  
	

	
	Stronafian Forest  
RS reported that the funding for legal fees had been approved by FC and although HIE had not yet agreed, the matter was progressing positively.
	

	
	Climate Challenge Fund
SMcL had submitted her May report; finance changes were approved. Of the 36 households to be visited, 12 had been completed.
	

	
	 AGM
The board approved a draft letter prepared by RS, explaining the boundary change situation to affected postcodes. The letter would be posted the following day.

The AGM resolution would therefore refer only to a proposed change to membership fee; members would be asked to approve a five year fee (£5), with the aim of increasing the efficiency of collection.
The accounts and minute of the 2011 AGM had been circulated by e-mail; the accounts were signed by CDS and JS.

CDS, DS, JMcE would retire as directors, the latter two did not wish to be re-elected. SW’s co-option would also end. Nominations for new directors needed to be submitted by 14.00 on Friday 22nd June 2012.
	RS

	
	Correspondence

A letter had been received by the DT office, complaining that the Warmer Colglen project was a waste of public funding. Regretfully, no response was possible, due to the anonymous nature of the complaint.
	

	
	
	

	
	AOCB  

A proposal for a project was submitted to the DT by the Walking Theatre Company. Although the project was considered to be excellent, the board did not feel that the nature of the project could be supported.

	

	
	 Future Meetings:

The next meeting was arranged for Wednesday 4th July 2012 in Colintraive Hall at 18.00.


	

	
	The meeting ended at 20.10
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	ADOPTION:    
	Proposed:
 

                             
	

	
	Seconded:

	

	
	SIGNED:  
       
	

	
	Chairman:
 

 
	

	
	DATE:       

	


